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Name:* Cassy Aoyagi Organization*: FormLA Landscaping, Inc/lUSGBC-LA
Email*:  cassy@formlainc.com Phone*: 8183537030
Meeting: Winery Canyon Channel Projec Date: 1/14/2022

O LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

To whom it may concern,

As a sustainable landscape design+build specialist, former board chair of the Theodore Payne
foundation for wildflowers and native plants, current board member of the United States Building
Council for Los Angeles, and member of the SEATAC advisory council, my understanding of
sustainable urban landscaping and green infrastructure is extensive. The project proposal from
Descanso to improve stormwater capture and reuse is exemplary.

Having a well-visited and highly visible public space to demonstrate strategies for watershed
management and reduction on the reliance of potable water for irrigation, along with the use of
native plants is critical.

Allowing people to see and learn the benefits, both from a green infrastructure and beautification
perspective is key. Bringing greater awareness and access to an outdoor public venue featuring
sustainable urban outdoor green spaces has also never been so important.

Projects like this will have a great impact on generating more awareness of what is possible in
the city that benefits all of us, examples like this proposal and the recently completed Ervin
Magic Johnson Park can save our city from the worst extremes ahead as a result of climate
change.

| support Descansos proposal and hope to see many more like this!
Thank you
Cassy Aoyagi

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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Name:* Ben Logan Organization*: Descanso Gardens
Email*:  greatlogani@gmail.com Phone*: 213-479-2021
Meeting: ULAR-WSC Date: 1/20/2022

LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

| am writing in support of the Winery Canyon Channel Project. | am a member of the Board of
Trustees of Descanso Gardens Guild, Inc. and could not be prouder of Descanso Gardens for
proposing this project.

Water conservation and intelligent use of water are of paramount importance in California,
particularly Southern California. This project will materially advance that objective by efficiently
capturing storm water runoff and using that water to reduce the demand for potable water. In
addition, the project will enhance the lake for the benefit of wildlife (particularly birds) and visitors
to the gardens.

Moreover, Descanso Gardens prides itself in using its water conservation projects to educate the
community. As a result, this project will be a model that will help raise community awareness of
means of conserving water and, consequently, result in benefits beyond just the 4 corners of
Descanso Gardens.

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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Name:*  Brad Schwartz Organization*: Descanso Gardens
Email*:  bschwartz@strategiclaw.com Phone*:
Meeting: ULAR-WASC Date: 1/20/2022

O LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

| am a long time resident of La Canada and member of Descanso Gardens and currently serve
on the Descanso Gardens board of directors. | am writing this to express support for the
Windery Canyon Channel Project. The project will make our gardens more water efficient
through the use of potable water and will also have postive implications for the environment, our
wildlife especially birds.  As a long time resident of La Canada | am also happy that the project
will help with the city's sustainability goals.

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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PROGRAM

Name:*  Deborah Charlie-Bartell Organization*: Descanso Gardens/Education Prog
Email*: dsjcharlie@aol.com Phone*: 8183843195
Meeting: 1/20/22 ULAR-WASC Date: January 15, 2021

LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

I'm a Tong-time volunteer and represent two of the Educational Program groups at the gardens:
Docents (for school tours) and Wildlife Volunteers (for public/school programs). Both groups
focus on wildlife habitats, so increasing, protecting, and improving our lake and various streams
and ponds is crucial in attracting wildlife of all sorts to the gardens and sustaining their continued
presence as permanent residents or migratory species. In addition, each program incorporates
information on the continued drought and its negative impact on wilife and plants and our need to
preserve and recycle water.

The Winery Canyon Channel Project will help support both of our Education Programs in our
efforts to engage students and the community in promoting a healthy environment. Your
approval of our grant request will impact the gardens for years to come.

Respectfully, Deborah Charlie-Bartell

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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Name:*  Felicia Michell Organization*: Descanso Gardens
Email*: feliciamichell@gmail.com Phone*: 323-221-0929
Meeting: ULAR-WASC Date: 1/20/2022

O LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you

may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

| have been a volunteer at Descanso Gardens for the past four and a half years. | work in the
Rose Garden, serve as an Education Docent and am a member of the Volunteer Advisory
Council (VAC). | am writing in strong support of the Winery Canyon Project.

Descanso Gardens serves a vital role in the local community and also in Los Angeles County.
The gardens provide an outdoor space for visitors to enjoy, learn about and experience nature.
We are constantly concerned with the ongoing sustainabilty of the gardens. This project will
provide important and much needed assistance in maintaining and improving the health of the
gardens. The project will reduce the use of potable water, helping to preserve water in the state
of California. This project will also improve the environment for wildlife in the gardens, especially

the birds.

I would strongly urge the committee to support Descanso Gardens with this grant.

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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Name:* Gerry Salazar Organization*: _[ os Angeles Unified School District
Email*: gerardo.salazar@lausd.net Phone*: (231) 435-1059
Meeting: _1/20/22 ULAR-WASC Date: 1/19/22

O LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

The Los Angeles Unified School District-Office of Outdoor and Environmental Education (OOEE)
provides experiential learning opportuities in the outdoors. Curriculum is science, social studies
and arts based with a focus on wellenss and social emotional learning. Gerry Salazar is the
administrator.

On a personal and organizational level, we enthusiastically support the Winery Canyon Channel
Project. The channel can support Climate Change Curriculum and Environmental Literacy in
ways that can't be duplicated in school sites. The importance of water resources can be
highlighted as we are part of a region where th increasingly arid climate affects the most
vulnerable populations. The channel provides multi-sensory opportunites for students to
internalize their current relationship to watersheds in addition to reflecting about how they use
water. There is also an opportunity to begin informing students about careers in green
infrastructure and sustainability management.

Over the last decade, Descanso Gardens and LAUSD-OOEE have had a successful
collaboration. Thousands of Kindergarten through 3rd grader have been provided opportunities
to participate in the on-site field study program. The addition of the channel will offer the
opportunity to expand the collaboration to include 4-8th grade. Based on an existing 12 lesson
Capstone Unit on the Los Angeles River Watershed, a Winery Canyon Channel Capstone can
be created in collaboration with our partners at NASA JPL and UCLA Science Project. In
addition to academics it will offer compelling opportunites to support mental health, social
emotional learning and group cohesion.

-Gerry Salazar, LAUSD Administrator

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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Los Angeles Unified School District

gerardo.salazar@lausd.net

(231) 435-1059
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1/19/22


G Public Comment Form

Name:* Katherine Linden Organization*: Resident of La Canada, Trustee Descar
Email*: kaylinden5@gmail.com Phone*: 818437-4882
Meeting: Safe Clean Water Hearing Date: 1/20/2022

LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments

*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

As aresident of the city of La Canada I'am pleased that the joint request of the city and
Descanso Gardens is being considered.

It is important that government and non-profits work together to improve the community.
Any water harvested from the watershed reduces pressure on other water sources.
The gardens are a resource to wildlife, such as migratory birds, as well as people.

Improved access to the lake area makes the gardens a comfortable and safe place for all people.

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org



mailto:SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov
mailto:SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov

YQW Public Comment Form

PROGRAM

Name:*  Lovell Holder Organization*: Descanso Gardens
Email*:  lovell.holder@gmail.com Phone*: 609.651.3414
Meeting: WASC Scoring Committee Date: January 20, 2022 at 2 pm

LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

My name is Lovell Holder, and | am proud to serve as a member of the Descanso Gardens
board. | am writing on behalf of Descanso’s $7M proposal under Prop 68, which regards the
Winery Canyon Channel Project. Since | moved to Los Angeles ten years ago, Descanso has
been one of the most important places in the city to me, and it’s been inspiring to see how much
the organization has blossomed, even thriving during these past years of the pandemic when so
many attractions were enduring their hardest years on record. This is such a testament to our
brilliant staff and the value that the gardens holds for our ever-growing number of members and
visitors within the greater Los Angeles area. This proposal would do so much on behalf of our
organization in terms of reducing the use of potable water, thus contributing to the improvements
that we are all trying to make regarding water conservation in Southern California. Moreover, the
project will dramatically improve the conditions for birds and other wildlife indigenous to the area.
Having been in Descanso after hours, it's remarkable to see the extent of wildlife that emerges
when the human visitors head home, and this project will contribute tremendously to our efforts
to serve as better stewards to the animals with whom we share this environment. Thank you so
much for your consideration and for your support of Descanso Gardens.

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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Name:*  Sandra Mays Organization*: Descanso Gardens Trustee
Email*:  sandramays@me.com Phone*: 626.379-9725
Meeting: Windery Canyon Channel Project Date: 1/20/2022

O LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments

*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

Thank you for your consideration of Descanso Garden's application under the Safe Clean Water
LA Program (Prop 68.) This project means so much to the Gardens and supports the mission to
be good stewards of the natural resources of the state, specifically the reduced usage of potable
water.

In addition to reduced usage of potable water, we are excited about the positive impact on
wildlife and increased accessibility around the lake. The proposed project will greatly enhance
the enjoyment of the natural setting, as well as expand the experience to those visitors who may
not have otherwise been able to fully access this peaceful spot.

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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Name:*  Tashon McKeithan Organization*: Child Educational Center
Email*:  tashon.mckeithan@ceconline.org Phone*: 626-710-0466
Meeting: ULAR-WASC Date: 1/20/22

LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

My name is Tashon McKeithan and | am the Executive Director of the Child Educational Center
(CEC). The CEC has spent decades advocating and teaching educators about benefit of outdoor
experiences for children, with an emphasis on natural environments. We work with school sites in
California (and beyond) to support them in increasing the quality and quantity of experiences for
children that help them to understand how to care for natural environments and reduce their
impact. We work closely with Descanso Gardens to provide summer programs for children,
partner with them to increase experiences in nature, and work in collaboration to increase
knowledge around sustainability. It is because of the CEC's passion for preserving, conserving
and sustaining nature that | am writing in support of the Winery Canyon Channel Project. This
project to capture and reuse stormwater, improve the water infrastructure, and reduce the reliance
on purchased potable water for irrigating the gardens is necessary. Capturing stormwater from the
stormwater channel, storing it, and circulating it throughout the gardens for irrigation use is a giant
step forward in conservation efforts. | wholeheartedly support this project and urge you to funnel
the appropriate resources for this project to move forward.

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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ot Public Comment Form
Name:* _Donaki Voss =+ Organization™. _Boerd of Trustees, Descanso Gardens
Email*: _dvoss818@sboglobal.net Phone*: _818-790-3855 g
Meceting: _Winery Canyon Channel Project Date: 111922

LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak,

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterlA@dpw lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area) [Meeting Date]”
(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20").

Comments

As a resident neighbor and the Chair of the Board of Trustees of Descanso Gardens, | write in
support of the proposed Winery Canyon Channel Project. The project will support the pollutant
load reduction and sustainability goals for the City of La Canada Flintridge. It will reduce the
use of potable water, which will support the achievement of State water conservation goals.
The project will improve the natural environment for wildlife, especially birds. And, the ADA
compliant boardwalk feature which will circumnavigate the Gardens' lake will open the area to
new visitors.

| believe this project is exemplary - it will achieve and/or support many worthy goals, and will be
a great example of water use and management available for all to see.

Thank you for your consideration.

Donald Voss

7L

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterlA.org
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Name:* DARCY LEIGH COLEMAN Organization*: DESCANSO GARDENS (Board Membe
Email*: DCOLEMAN@ALAGEMCAPITAL.COM Phone*: (310) 432-4681
Meeting: ULAR - WASC Date: 1/20/2022

O LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you

may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

| am a board member with Descanso Gardens, and I'm in support of the Winery Canyon Channel
Project.

This project has my support because it is expected to (1) Reduce the use of potable water,
helping to preserve water in the State of California; (2) Improve the environment for wildlife,
especially birds; and (3) The ADA Boardwalk feature which goes all around the lake will allow
me and other to experience the Lake in a new way.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. | ask that you please approve our project.

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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Name:*  Douglas Spitznagel Organization*: Descanso Gardens
Email*:  despitz@pacbell.net Phone*: 213-713-2815
Meeting: ULAR - WASC Date: 1/20/2022

LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown Act, completing this information is optional. At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you
may be called upon to speak.

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov. All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).
Comments

Our family has lived in La Canada Flintridge and also been members and supporters of
Descanso Gardens for more then 25 years. We write in strong support of Descanso Gardens
proposal of the Winery Canyon Project for Prop. 68 funding.

Both my wife and |, as residents who reside in the affected watershed area adjacent to the
Winery Cyn./Hall Cyn. channels, are excited to see that this project will finally make very good
use of some of the incredible amounts of storm water run-off that, for years, we have watched
disappearing down the channels on its way to the ocean.

We’'re also excited about how this proposal will help meet the pollutant load reduction and the
sustainability goals for our city.

We also understand that the proposed project will reduce the use of potable water, helping to
preserve precious water supply in California while also improving the local environment for
wildlife, especially birds.

Frankly, we feel this proposal is a total “win’—offering tremendous environmental, civic, financial
and aesthetic benefits, and exemplifies the type of projects that Prop. 68 is intended to support.

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org
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	Text7: To whom it may concern,

As a sustainable landscape design+build specialist, former board chair of the Theodore Payne foundation for wildflowers and native plants, current board member of the United States Building Council for Los Angeles, and member of the SEATAC advisory council, my understanding of sustainable urban landscaping and green infrastructure is extensive. The project proposal from Descanso to improve stormwater capture and reuse is exemplary. 



Having a well-visited and highly visible public space to demonstrate strategies for watershed management and reduction on the reliance of potable water for irrigation, along with the use of native plants is critical.



Allowing people to see and learn the benefits, both from a green infrastructure and beautification perspective is key. Bringing greater awareness and access to an outdoor public venue featuring sustainable urban outdoor green spaces has also never been so important.



Projects like this will have a great impact on generating more awareness of what is possible in the city that benefits all of us, examples like this proposal and the recently completed Ervin Magic Johnson Park can save our city from the worst extremes ahead as a result of climate change.



I support Descansos proposal and hope to see many more like this!

Thank you

Cassy Aoyagi
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